
Don’t Buy  
Koch Brothers’ Products!

Georgia-Pacific is owned by  
Koch Industries

Avoid these GP brands:

toilet paper

paper towels and napkins

While consumer boycotts are 
important, GP makes much 

more money from large  
institutional purchases in the 
food service industry (Dixie), 

and for places like universities, 
hospitals, and office buildings. 

If you see any of these brand 
logos on any paper supplies, 
please urge the managers of 

that facility to buy and supply 
alternative products.

http://blog.purplearth.net/853/breaking-the-koch-habit


